
Easter Flowers 
Each year for Easter, the Sanctuary is decorated with 
beautiful spring flowers that have been donated by 
members of the congregation who want to 
remember their loved ones at this special time of 
year. 
 
If you would like to contribute to the Easter flower 
fund, please complete this form and return it to the 
church office or drop it in the offering plate on or 
before April 1 with a check payable to “The 
Packanack Community Church.” 
 
Your dedication will appear in the worship bulletin on 
Easter Sunday. 
 
Thank you for your contribution. 
 
Name:   
 
Dedication:  
  
  
 
Amount:   


